## **Town Administrator**

**From:** Bristol Clerk

**Sent:** Friday, August 31, 2018 10:05 AM

**To:** Bristol Town Administrator

**Subject:** Waiving the Late Homestead Declaration

Valerie,

I meant to ask when we adopted the tax rate to also have the Board waive the penalty for late filing of homestead declarations. They have always done this in the past and certainly with the delays happening at Dept of Taxes it only makes sense. If they could do this at the meeting on September 18<sup>th</sup> that would be helpful.

Thank You,

Jen Myers Town Clerk, Treasurer & Delinquent Tax Collector Town of Bristol PO Box 249 Bristol, VT 05443 802-453-2410